
From:
To: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)
Subject: Re: 6/2018/2591/HOUSE
Date: 29 October 2018 23:30:02

.
School Bungalow 
The Drive 
Brookmans Park 
Al97bd 
Regards Karl House 

Sent from my iPad

On 29 Oct 2018, at 14:48, Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)
<p.comments@welhat.gov.uk> wrote:

From: Karl House [mailto:
Sent: 29 October 2018 13:52
To: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox) <p.comments@welhat.gov.uk>; Planning
<planning@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: 6/2018/2591/HOUSE

.
For attention of Ms Emily Stainer

Dear Ms Stainer,

Reference 6 2018 2591 HOUSE

Further to the above application I would like to comment.

This property had building work (2 large garden sheds next to their boundary fence which backs onto our 
neighbours drive and our garden) undertaken during the summer 2018. 

Whilst undertaking this building work the contractors used access to the back of their property via The 
Drive. The Drive is a single track road which is our only access to our property by vehicle. The 
contractors parked on The Drive and had deliveries via The Drive often blocking access to our property 
for us and our guests. The contractors were inconsiderate and argumentative when approached about their 
parking and deliveries.

This work was extremely noisy and disruptive for the whole summer period and at no point did Mr R 
Borghese consult or request permission to block access to our property.

I would like assurance that Mr R Borghese will not have their contractors deliver materials nor use The 
Drive to park contractor vehicles.

Regards 
K House
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